
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

September 15, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
East Pointe Baptist 
Ministry Asst/Church Secretary 
https://eastpointechurch.com/apply 
For more information & to apply 

 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resumes to 
office@fbcfoley.com 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 

 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 

 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

 
BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER 
HEARD…. 
Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 
Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like for you to take this  
opportunity to share the incredible work 

God is doing through your church.  Decide 
on which areas to celebrate and showcase, 

these could include:  local outreach  
ministries your church supports financially 

or with donations of food, space or  
volunteer times; local and global mission 
programs your church supports. Caring 

ministries like counseling and visitation.  
You may wish to include a separate table 

for each country or ministry.   
 

There is no food  preparation for these  
tables this year.  Make plans to come and 

fellowship with members of all of our 
churches. 

 
Please contact our office at (251)945-5112 

or office@baldwinbaptist.com to let us 
know the number of tables you want to 

reserve. 
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